Wendy Thomas

From:

bob bentley [crossmore13@yahoo.co.uk] Sunday, 20 June 2010 12:46 PM

Sent:

To: Cc:

Penny Grau Harry Boon

Subject:

DISCLOSABLE ITEMS BOARD MEETING 23RD

PENNY

(· ·.

THE NEW QUEENSLAND RACING LEGISLATION HAS NOW RECEIVED RATIFICATION FROM THE GOVERNOR. QUEENSLAND RACING WILL CEASE TO EXIST FROM JULY 1 .THE NEW BODY RACING QUEENSLAND WILL BE THE NEW ENTITY THAT I HAVE BEEN APPOINTED UNDER LEGISLATION TO CHAIR. THE NEW BODY WILL BE THE CONTROL BODY FOR ALL 3 CODES OF RACING IN QUEENSLAND .

THERE IS NO MATERIAL CHANGE TO PREVIOUS DISCLOSURES .PRODUCT COMPANY WILL REMAIN AS THE INTERFACE WITH RACING QUEENSLAND AND THE TATTS GROUP.

I WILL NOT BE A DIRECTOR OF THIS COMPANY AS IS THE CASE CURRENTLY.

R.G. BENTLEY

1